
From: Abraham Emmanuel <Abraham.Emmanuel@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Sunday, August 27, 2023 10:18 PM 
To: Chasse Rehwinkel <Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Vig Krishnamurthy 
<Vignesh.Krishnamurthy@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift to the City 
 
Comptroller Rehwinkel,  
 
Last week I received a box of promotional materials from one of the vendors (Miovision) I work with in 
improving traffic signal technology. The items include a flashlight, a multi tip screwdriver, a measuring 
tape, a Swiss-army knife type multipurpose device, a hat, and a polyester bag. Although the items are 
promotional materials with the vendor’s logo on these, I asked the Board of Ethics/Exec. Director Steve 
Berlin on what to do with these as it looked like the items together would cost more than $50 in the 
open market. I understand the options I have with this gift is to return them, donate to charity, or accept 
it on behalf of the City and notify the Comptroller.  I am opting for the third options, to accept these on 
behalf of the City, and plan to use these in our daily operations.  
 
Please let me know if you need more information on these items. 
 
Thank you, 
Abraham 
 
 
Abraham Emmanuel 
Deputy Commissioner – Traffic Safety 
Chicago Dept. of Transportation 
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